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As a former resident I hope that someone will stop the destruction of Windsor and its historic 
Thompson Square.  The heritage of that place is priceless and needs to be saved from development 
at any cost. 
 
To destroy this area for a road project that does not even fix traffic or flooding issues is criminal and 
can never be justified.  Put the new bridge somewhere nearby to take all the heavy traffic and leave 
the heritage bridge alone. 


